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Product Change Notification
	PCN No.
	107865
	Issue Date
	05/17/2021

	1. Overview

	Type of Change
	Product Change

	Description of Change
	Earthquake Cable no longer included with MBBU

	Reason for Change
	The wall mounting hardware (included) eliminates the need for an earthquake secure system

	2. Affected Products information

	F42-10S-100: QUATRA RED Monitor and Battery Backup Unit Small
F42-10L-100: QUATRA RED Monitor and Battery Backup Unit Medium
F42-10X-100: QUATRA RED Monitor and Battery Backup Unit Large

	3. Impacts of Change

	Risk Assessment
	No risk as the wall mounting hardware offers the same functionality.


	Suggested Implementation Plan
	Units ordered after 5/17/2021 won’t include the earthquake cable  

	4. Customer Feedback

	Should you have any feedback on this PCN, please contact our Customer Support staff at support@cel-fi.com
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